
Cooperation Project between Hyogo Prefecture and Kobe City
Effective August 2019, the Tax Affairs departments at 

Kobe City Hall and all ward offices
will relocate to the Shinnagata Government Building

Tax Affairs services will be provided at the Shinnagata Government 
Building and ward offices as follows:
Primary Services
• Issuance of tax statements, proof of earnings, tax payment, fixed assets & other 

certificates for all areas within the city of Kobe
• The above certificates can still be issued at the ward offices.
• In addition to the above, issuance of residential housing certificates and inspection of fixed assets 

for all areas within the city of Kobe can be performed at the Shinnagata Government Building.
• Tax-related procedures & consultations

• Direct consultations are available at the Shinnagata Government Building.
• Consultations at the ward office are available via video phone, where documents can be 

confirmed and shared with staff.

Relocation Dates (services begin): *split into 3 stages
1. August 13 (Tue) → City Hall & Hyogo Ward Office
2. August 19 (Mon) → Higashinada, Nada, Chuo & Nagata Ward Offices
3. August 26 (Mon) → Kita, Suma, Tarumi & Nishi Ward Offices

Address: 5-1-32 Futaba-cho, Nagata-ku, Kobe
Access:
1. Shinnagata Station (JR) / Shin-Nagata 
Station (Seishin-Yamate Subway)

10 min. walk south from the station
2. Komagabayashi Station (Kaigan Subway)

2 min. walk north from the station
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Shinnagata Government Building location:

After the relocation:

Easier with the MyNumber Card!
If you have a MyNumber Card, you can get 

your proof of earnings and tax payment 
certificates at the convenience store!

(must be a registered resident of Kobe)


